APPENDIX 2

Additional information received

Additional information received from Justice Connect on 27 May 2014, relating to
the public hearing held in Canberra on 23 May 2014.

Additional information received from Governance Institute of Australia on
30 May 2014, relating to the public hearing held in Canberra on 23 May 2014.

Additional information received from Professor David Gilchrist, Director, Curtin
Not-for-profit Initiative, on 2 June 2014, relating to the public hearing held in
Canberra on 23 May 2014.

Additional information received from Professor Ann O'Connell, Melbourne Law
School, on 12 June 2014, relating to the public hearing held in Canberra on
23 May 2014.

Additional information received from Prolegis Lawyers on 12 June 2014, relating to
the public hearing held in Canberra on 23 May 2014.

Answers to questions on notice from a public hearing held in Canberra on
23 May 2014, received from the Association of Australian Medical Research
Institutes on 2 June 2014.

Answer to a question on notice from a public hearing held in Canberra on
23 May 2014, received from the Department of Social Services on 13 June 2014.
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